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Wednesday 11th May 2022 
 
Dear parent/carer, 
 
The children in 1HH and 1DL will be making an educational visit to Tamworth Castle on Thursday 16th 
June 2022 as part of this terms project work on Castles.  They will cover a range of activities during 
their visit to support their learning about castles.  
 
On the day, we ask that the children arrive at school promptly at the usual time, ready for us to leave 
by coach at 9:30am. The coach will return back at school at 2.45 pm.   School uniform is to be worn 
including a waterproof coat and sensible shoes for walking.  Children will not need money to spend. 
 
The cost of the visit is £18.00 to be paid on Parentpay by Tuesday 31st May 2021. 

Please note that in the event of insufficient contributions being received in advance, we may 

unfortunately, have to take the decision to cancel the trip. If this were to happen, we would of course 

refund any monies paid. However, we look forward to your ongoing support for our children as has 

been shown in the past. 

Your child will need to bring a packed lunch along with a drink. Please do not send children with any 
cans, glass bottles or sports drinks. If you wish for your child to have a free school packed lunch, then 
please indicate this on your permissions reply below. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs C Gibbins  
Head of School 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 

I …………………………………the parent/guardian of ………………………………………………… 
 
Do/do not give permission for my child to take part in the Tamworth Castle trip and travel by coach.  

I confirm that I have paid on ParentPay.  

I will provide a packed lunch for my child  

My child is entitled to free school meals and so I request a packed lunch be provided by the school.  

Emergency contact details: ………………………………………………………………………….. 

Medical needs: 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
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